Saint Anthony’s High School

Brother Davids Weekly Newsletter

Click Here for Brother David's September Newsletter

¢ Great Attendance at the Mothers Guild Luncheon Yesterday!!!!
e Sophomore & Junior Parents Guidance Night: Sept. 19 @6:15 PM
Sophomore & Junior Parents Meet the Teachers Night: Sept. 19 @

7pm
%L PLQP CHECK THE WEEK AHEAD WITH YOUR STUDENT TONIGHT

f 3

"é
g
@F
.
A

ACADEMICS

SAINT BONAVENTURE AWARDS CEREMONY: SEPTEMBER 25 AT 7pm
DUNS SCOTUS AWARDS CEREMONY: SEPTEMBER 26 AT 7PM.
OPEN HOUSE: SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 28 FROM 9AM-12 NOON.

Library News

e Having trouble accessing our resources through the Library App on the iPad? Go to the School
Website and click on the link for “Library” under “Resources” or “Academic” tabs. Alternatively
you can click on the link to the library homepage and bookmark it. Using a mobile device ?
Click on the three lines on the top left OR the little triangle to the right of “Welcome” to see


http://www.stanthonyshs.org/
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/BDA-September-Newsletter.pdf
https://sahs-ind.enceladus.opalsinfo.net/bin/home#0

the different tabs of resources available to you. In tribute to her, we created a prayer jar,
dedicating it to Mrs. Saporita, and inscribed it with her cherished words shared with her
classes. As she embarked on her retirement, we wanted her to know that she would always be
in our prayers, and we are committed to continuing this heartfelt practice.

e September is Library Card Sign Up Month! Check out your local public library to renew or sign
up for your library card. Public libraries have so much to offer - check them out! Did you know
that if you have a Suffolk Library Card, you have access to the South Huntington Public Library
right down the street from us. It's an amazing space! Teens, go check out their space and let
the librarians know you're from St. Anthony’s. They love to see our students (and faculty)
there.

e Reminder: Students/Staff/Faculty all have 24/7 access to our library homepage. In addition to

the Library App on your iPad, we invite you to stop by to explore our physical book collection
and discover how we can support you.

AP Information

¢ Reminder: 9-11th grade students AP Exams are mandatory for all AP Courses in your schedule.

¢ 12th grade students, you are strongly encouraged to sit for the AP Exams however they are
optional.

e This is a 2-step process if you are registering for an AP Exam - (1) is Payment and (1) is
joining your AP Resource Classroom (NOT THE SAME AS GOOGLE CLASSROOM) Codes are
provided by AP Classroom Teachers.

¢ All Payments and Join Codes must be completed by Nov. 1 to avoid late fees imposed by the
College Board

e Click Here for the AP Exam Payment Link

ATHLETICS / EXTRA CURRICULAR
ACTIVITIES

Fall Sports have begun!!!'! Good Luck to All. REMEMBER WE ARE FRIARS 24/7

¢ Athletics information can always be found at https:/friarathletics.org/

ADMISSIONS

o Still interested in being a Friar??? Call Admissions EXT 226



https://sahs-ind.enceladus.opalsinfo.net/
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/ap-exam-registration/
https://friarathletics.org/

e We have an AMAZING new class

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES/ SERVICE

Daily Liturgies begin the Week of September 9: M, W, F: 7:40 am: Tuesday, Thursday: 2:40 PM
All School Liturgy: Mass of the Holy Spirit: Sep 18, 2024

CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https:/www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-
resources

BROTHER'S FINAL THOUGHTS

Our First Week back was rather Successful. Lots of smiling Happy
Faces, Lots of Great Activity, Something for Everyone. Our Fall Car
Wash, the Mothers Guild Luncheon, Guidance Night and Senior &
Freshmen Meet the Teachers Night all had big crowds and were
most welcoming to all. The Holy Family Diocesan HS, Class of
1974 had their 50th reunion here on Sunday, great attendance and
lots of memories were shared. They all loved the many changes

here on campus.

The Week ahead is filled with Auditions, Student Council Primaries, All School Liturgy, Guidance
Night and Meet the Teachers Night for Sophomores and Junior Parents. It is so wonderful seeing
and meeting so many of you at these events.

I wish to thank all of you for your support and concern for all here at school. | ask that you once
again TONIGHT CHECK THE WEEK AHEAD WITH YOUR STUDENT. AND REMEMBER, BROTHER

2 Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF

Principal

brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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